
 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Week beginning 23rd May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term has flown by! How is it that we are going into the summer term? The children are developing their 
independence and we can see them getting ready for the transition to Year 1. Thank you for supporting your child 
during this time, they really are impressing us with their independence. 
 
This week, the children have enjoyed writing their own facts about different creatures and then creating some lovely 
learning with their facts. In Maths, they have amazed us with knowing one more and one less, two more, two less, and 
then applying this to our arithmetic. We have also spent some time revisiting and consolidating number knowledge 
up to 30. The children have enjoyed ordering their numbers and seeing which number is the missing one and why. 
On the back of this newsletter, we have included an example of what we do during arithmetic, so you can discuss and 
share this with your child. It would be great if they could have a go at completing these questions over the holiday.  
 
 Dates for your diaries: 

 Monday 6th June: Start of term 6  
 
Just a reminder to ensure all items of clothing that come into school are clearly named, this includes hats.  
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions, you can write us a note in the home school diary and we 
will find a time to get back to you.  
 
Have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you in term 6 for our new topic ‘Little Explorers’.  
 
The Foundation Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

On the back of this newsletter, you will find some arithmetic questions for you to complete over the 

half term. Remember you can use every day items to help you solve these. On Google Classroom, you 

will also find a phonics activity to complete.  

Love Buzz and Bertie 



An example of our arithmetic learning. 

 

10 + =   

6 + =   

7 - =   

6 - =   

8 + =   

 

8 - 5 =   

6 + 5 =   

4 - 4 =   

5 + 4 =   

6 - 3 =   

 


